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Key Dates 
Looking ahead- 

July – Please complete the 

forms link sent out to you for 

the Cinema trip. 

17th July Cinema Trip 

 

End of Term 18th July 2024  

 
★ Word Aware   

We have introduced Word 

Aware at school. We pick a 

word a week and explore its 

meaning to extend vocabulary 

and to develop understanding 

of more complex words. 

Next week’s word will be 

Infer. 

 

Just as a reminder we are a   

NO NUT School, we have a 

number of pupils who have 

allergies, this includes for 

some pupils, coconut allergy, 

please be mindful of pupils 

using sprays or body lotions as 

they can be sensitive to this. 

  
 

.  

Bankside News 
Thank you so much to all of you who came to school this week to have a look at 

what we have been getting up to. The pupils were fantastically resilient at 

having so many new people on site and were a real credit. We hope you enjoyed 

spending time with your child.  

Canoeing was amazing this week. The pupils were fantastic and really enjoyed 

themselves. They started in the Marina and then went out on to the Severn. 

They completed team challenges which involved catching rubber ducks!  No one 

fell in not even the staff!! 

Bankside Buck’s is up and running now in school. Pupils earn Bucks in their 

Careers and Enterprise lessons that they can use to either purchase tuck shop 

items or convert to money towards items for the school that they would like to 

have. 

 

 

Transition  
As outlined last week, the pupils have all moved to be in their new classes with 

their new teachers and staff for a short period of time today. The pupils all 

coped with this really well and welcomed new staff into the team. We are 

sending home a comprehensive overview for you all of who is in your child’s class 

next year with pictures of the registration rooms that they will be in. If you 

have any queries about any of this please do not hesitate to get in touch  

Important Information 
On the last week of term, the pupils are all invited to come with us to the cinema 

on Wednesday 17th July. You have received a letter with more information about 

the event and a link to a Microsoft Forms for you to fill in. We are also sending 

letters home for pupils today in their bags.  

This is a celebratory trip for the pupils to help us to show how well we feel all the 

pupils have done this year. 


